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On our website we provide a number of forms for the New York State human 

resource community to download, print, and use as needed. Maintaining forms on our 

website makes good business sense: we save printing costs, we do not have to 

maintain inventory, we do not have postage and courier expenses in distributing the 

forms, and, perhaps most beneficial, the most up-to-date and current version of any 

form is immediately available. 

 

Because of the number of forms we maintain and because many changes to forms 

are routine, we will not always notify you of changes to forms—rather, we suggest 

you visit our website to download and print the latest versions. 

 

Before using one of the forms we provide online, please check our website to make 

sure that you have the latest version. 


